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REVISED NOTICE OF INTENT TO AMEND REGULATION 
 
 
In accordance with the provisions of subsection (a) of Section 4-168 of the Connecticut General 
Statutes, notice is hereby given that the Commissioner of Motor Vehicles, pursuant to Section 
14-37a of the Connecticut General Statutes, proposes to amend  sections 14-37a-1, 14-37a-3 
and 14-37a-6 to 14-37a-7, inclusive, of the Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies. 
 
Statement of Purpose:  The changes to the department’s regulation concerning special 
operator’s permits are required to implement recent statutory changes mandated by Public Act 
2013-271.  They allow a private occupational school student to apply for and receive a special 
education permit for the operation of a motor vehicle for the exclusive purpose of driving to and 
from such private occupational school.  They also clarify the eligibility requirements for such an 
education permit.  Further changes have been made to streamline the regulation and remove 
obsolete language.   
   
This notice has been published on the Secretary of the State’s website, www.sots.ct.gov/sots, in 
accordance with section 4-168 of the Connecticut General Statutes.  A copy of the complete text 
of the regulation, the small business impact statement and the regulation’s fiscal estimate are 
also available for inspection on that website.  Links to this notice, the proposed regulation and 
supporting materials are also available on the agency’s website at www.dmv.ct.gov.  After 
reaching this site, select the “Laws and Regulations” icon on the right hand side of the agency’s 
webpage.  These documents may also be obtained at no cost upon request by contacting the 
Department of Motor Vehicles, Legal Services Division, 60 State Street, Room 164, 
Wethersfield, CT  06161, attention:  Anne F. Howroyd, by phone at (860) 263-5130 or via e-mail 
at anne.howroyd@ct.gov. 
 
 
All interested persons are invited to submit written comments, views or arguments in connection 
with the proposed action to the Department of Motor Vehicles, Legal Services Division, 60 State 
Street, Room 164, Wethersfield, CT  06161, attention:  Anne F. Howroyd, or via e-mail at 
anne.howroyd@ct.gov, within 30 days following publication of this notice on the Secretary of the 
State’s regulations webpage.  
 
 
 
Andres Ayala, Jr. 
Commissioner  

http://ct.gov/dmv
http://www.sots.ct.gov/sots
http://www.dmv.ct.gov/
mailto:anne.howroyd@ct.gov
mailto:anne.howroyd@ct.gov

	UREVISED NOTICE OF INTENT TO AMEND REGULATION
	Andres Ayala, Jr.
	Commissioner

